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Local Notices In Force 

 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that the following Local Notices to Mariners (LNtMs) remain in force in 
Littlehampton Harbour as at 7th January 2016. 
 
Please refer to the Harbour Board’s website: www.littlehampton.org.uk/local-notices-to-mariners for 
details of standing and recent relevant local Notices. 
 
 
Notice No. 04 of 2004 – Shoal Bank in Harbour Entrance 
 
Notice No. 08 of 2010 – Automatic Bilge Pumps 
 
Notice No. 02 of 2011 – Safety Advice 
 
Notice No. 05 of 2013 – Controlling Depth at Entrance 
 
Notice No. 05 of 2014 – Personal Watercraft (PWC) Management Policy 
 
 
All other Notices to Mariners, including Notices concerning the wrecked sailing vessel at the 
entrance to the harbour, (now cut down to seabed level) and the West Works light being 
temporarily extinguished, (now re-lit), are hereby cancelled. 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 

 
 
 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
7th January 2016 
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